
Good afternoon,

If you have received your second COVID vaccination, please consider giving admin a copy of your 

documentation. It has the potential to change your COVID protocols in a way that is positive for you.

Thank you,

Rick Meyer

City Librarian

Decatur Public Library

130 N. Franklin St.

Decatur, IL 62523

P:217.421.9713
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